
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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18 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Gaia Innovation Careers Session 
Friday 26th November 2021 

  
I am writing inform you that on Friday 26th November, our Year 9 students will be taking part in an 
hour long careers session hosted by Gaia Innovation.  
 
The aim of the session is for business leaders in the automotive industry to share their experiences of 
applying for jobs and the skills employers are looking for, particularly in school leavers. By the end of 
the session, students will be more aware of local, regional and national opportunities available to 
them when they complete their formal education, as well as the soft/transferable skills needed to be 
successful in the workplace. 
 
Guest speakers from Gaia Innovation will be delivering the session via Zoom during Period 2 on 
Friday 26th November during normal timetabled lesson. Students will attend their usual timetabled 
Maths or Science lesson at this time and will join the speakers online in the classroom.  
 
Gaia Innovation has given The Buckingham School many opportunities to further develop and 
enhance the careers provision at the school. In previous years, Gaia Innovation have offered 
students the opportunity to work as shadow employees, visit Silverstone Park to tour many of the 
companies based there and to receive visitors to the School from Silverstone Business Park to work 
with our students.  To find out more about Gaia Innovation, please click on the link below. 
https://gaiainnovation.com/about-us/gaia-innovation-ltd/  
  
Should you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
Mrs A Simmons 
Curriculum Leader Psychology and Health and Social Care 
asimmons@buckinghamschool.org  

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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